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Press Release 

May 3rd, 2023 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Sanitary sewer overflow has occurred in the Village of Reedsville. The over flow occurred at 300 Mud Creek Road on May 

1st, 2023 at 7:00am until May 2nd, 2023 at 2:00pm.  

On May 1st, 2023, we noticed an abnormal wet spot in the grass around the Wastewater Treatment Plant. With concerns 

of the force mains from Manitowoc Street life station below, we contacted our contractor to dig up the wet spot. We 

found there was a blowhole in our storm sewer force main, which fills our storm pond. The blowhole has been repaired 

and everything is operating as it should.  

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources has been notified. Pursuant to the requirements of NR210, this press 

release is being issued regarding this event.  

 

 

Jason Maertz  

Director of Public Works  

 


